

THE CONSTRUCTION CORNER

THE OFFICIAL NEWSLETTER FOR PVN CONSTRUCTION

January 1, 2021

Vol.7

THE CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULE FOR THE CORRIGAN BUILDING IS READY

The Corrigan Building will close for renovation beginning Jan. 11.

- The Lifestyle Fitness Center and AveoMedical will remain open throughout construction.
- AveoMedical Clinic will remain open until mid-February, then relocate to an office in Martin's Landing. Residents' prescriptions will be filled off-site and delivered to their homes.
- Until the Corrigan Building reopens, residents are asked to access these areas via Martin's Landing's entrance.
- Due to construction, the life enrichment team will find alternative venues for events and other activities. Please check your activity schedule on Cubigo for the latest information.
- The salon will be relocated to 9931 Gazebo Circle inside of a patio home until the renovation is complete.
- The Corrigan Building is expected to reopen in phases beginning in June, spanning until November.

For more information, please email <u>pvninfoeforefrontliving.org</u>.



#QTNAQUESTIONS THAT NEED ANSWERS: BY JARRED RICHARDSON

What is the purpose of the 10 orange circles outside the construction fence on the east side of the pond?

During Corrigan construction will we have access to the in-house mail boxes?

The circles outline the original fencing line.

No, the mail will be delivered with lunches, on Cubigo, to your door or via your area representative.

WHAT TO EXPECT WHILE

Message From Your Contractors: HAVE A SAFE AND HAPPY NEW YEAR!

A Guide to Construction at PVN

THEY'RE CONSTRUCTING

JANUARY 4 - 8

- Expect piers to be drilled for the foundation of the Hawthorne.
- The elevator foundation continues being poured for the Hawthorne garage.
- Work on constructing the garage wall of the Hawthorne continues.
- Plumbing in the gatehouse is being completed.
- Work on the gatehouse foundation slab and short walls will continue this week.
- Moisture conditioning of the foundation in the Corrigan Building will be completed. Contractors will be present in the building this week.
- If weather permits, piers will be drilled in the Corrigan Dining Room.
- Mechanical Equipment Submittals are in progress for the Corrigan Building. Expect more work to begin soon.